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Our class is called the Shell class, there are 30 

children in the class. The purpose of this page is to 

show you what happens in year 1. 

 



  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 

  

This term the ‘Cregyn’ class will be studying a different theme each term 

across the six areas of learning and experience. During year 1 and as 

learners progress further in progression stage 1 and progression stage 2, 

learners will develop into healthy and confident individuals, principled 

informed citizens, capable ambitious learners and enterprising and creative 

contributors.   

  

The learners will gain extensive experience during their time in year 1 and 

complete tasks both inside and outside. We have diverse areas inside and 

outside in order to motivate learners to research, learn and encourage 

independence.     

 

Reading books    

The learners are wished to bring her reading books and reading record 

to school on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays. It is essential that 

they bring their reading books to school. Books will be changed when 

the pupil has completed the book and shows that they have understood 

what they have read. I would like to emphasize the importance of 

reading as often as possible with your child.  

 

 

 

 



  

  

 

  

Physical Education 

Physical education sessions are held on Thursdays.   

Pupils are expected to change into their exercise uniform at school 

before taking part. Exercise Kit: T-shirt (House colour) dark 

shorts/trousers and trainers suitable for exercise (trainers).   

 

Muddy Wednesday   

Your child needs old clothes and rain boots every Wednesday. We 

do a range of activities during the afternoon outside whatever the 

weather. Pupils are expected to change into their Muddy Wednesday 

uniform at school before taking part.   

Thank you for reading the Shell class website page. 

Warm regards, Miss Stephens. 

 


